
Trimester 1 Exhibitions Have Started 
Students Present to Parents, Faculty, and Classmates  

A unique component of Big Picture is the Exhibition.  Exhibitions are done by 
every student in the program, including our youngest students in 8th grade.  

Each student’s parents/guardians are invited in to hear their child present on 
what they have been learning and working on over the past thirteen weeks.  This 

is no easy task for many students.  The Advisors help each student prepare for 
their Exhibition to ensure success. 

A typical Exhibition will include: 
• a review of the student's Learning Plan including what credits they are working 

to earn, 
• class (ELA, Math, Science, Social Studies, electives) projects and work they 

have accomplished, 
• internship information, 
• independent project presentation. 

These student-led conferences provide opportunities to work on public speaking 

as well as family engagement in the Big Picture program.  Students will finish 
presenting next week as the 1st Trimester comes to a close on Friday.
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Learning through 
Internships 

Students continue to 
find internships in 
some of the most 
amazing places.  Here 
are some of the places 
our students are 
currently working at: 

Shea’s Theater 

Buffalo Choppers 

Buffalo Barks 

Brighton Place Library 

Buffalo Signmakers 

Guard Contracting 

Pastry by Camille 

Park Place Installations 

Vintage Buffalo Ink 

Ken-Ton Closet 

Gibbons & Stadler 
Law 

26 Shirts 

Pinewoods Animal 
Hospital 
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Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.


